

Email: mmartin582@c2kni.net

St. Mary's Primary School (Lisbuoy)

www.stmaryslisbuoy.com

16 Lisnagowan Road, Carland, Dungannon, County Tyrone BT70 3LH

Tel./Fax.: 028 8776 1515 Principal: Mrs. M. Martin

Wednesday 8th June 2022

Dear Parent(s),

Annual School Trip

All pupils will have their annual school trip on <u>Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June 2022</u>. Children will visit GR8 Entertainment, in Castleblaney and Rossmore Forest Park, Kilbroney, Co Monaghan. Children must wear full school uniform for their trip (School sports strip or school polo shirt and navy shorts are permitted). The cost for the School Trip is £20 per child, which will cover the cost of 10-pin bowling, crazy golf, climbing frames, soft play area, indoor football pitch, mini cinema and their lunch & dessert (Choices will be taken later). Transport will be subsidised by the Parent Support Group. Children may bring <u>snacks and a drink</u> for the trip. Mobile devices will <u>not</u> be permitted on the trip as the staff cannot be responsible for these. Children should come into school at the normal time. The bus will leave the school at <u>9.00am sharp</u> and return to school by <u>4.30-5.00pm approx</u>. (Parents will be notified by text message)

Please complete the permission slip attached and return with payment to school by <u>Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> June</u> at the latest. If for any reason, your child will not be attending the trip please let us know as soon as possible as this may affect the cost for others.

## P7 End of Year Mass & Leavers' Celebration

To mark the end of our P7 pupils' time in St. Mary's, we will celebrate our End of Year Mass, with all P7 pupils from the parish on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> June in St. Patrick's Church, Donaghmore at 1.30pm (*More details to follow*). We will also have a Leavers' Celebration on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> June from 10.60am-12noon. This will be an opportunity to look back on the children's time in our school and wish them every success and happiness as they embark on the next milestone in their educational journey. Everyone welcome

Launch of Defibrillator

On Friday 24th June, following our Leavers' celebration we will also be unveiling our newly installed defibrillator. The defibrillator was purchased by the Daly/Curran family with the proceeds from the 'Walk into Sunrise'. This will be a vital asset to our local community. Everyone is welcome to join us for this special occasion. More details about training will be available on the day.

Summer Scheme

The school will host a summer scheme this year again. The scheme will run from 10am-2pm, Monday 4<sup>th</sup> - Friday 8<sup>th</sup> July. Children should bring their own lunch; snack will be provided daily for the children. Children should wear their own clothes and suitable footwear for outdoor activities. There will be a variety of daily activities for the children: Sports, Dance, Arts & Crafts, ICT, Outdoor Play, etc. This will be a very enjoyable week for our children. The cost is £25 for the week and should be paid on or before Monday 4<sup>th</sup> July 2022.

Thank you, again, for your continued support throughout this past school year.

Many thanks. Yours sincerely,

Matina Matin

Mrs Martina Martin PRINCIPAL

PRINCIPAL	
Annual School Trip	
I permit my child/rento attend the school trip on <u>Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June</u> and enclose payment of £20.00 each.	
Signed: Caring, Sharing, Learning Together	
Date:	